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December 31th 2022 
 

 
LDL Technology becomes LID Technologies 

 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 

 
Following our capital restructuring operated on June 2020 as well our 18-year anniversary 
this year, we have decided to start a new challenge by reshaping our company identity’s 
starting January 1st 2023. 
 
This new identity & name highlight the whole philosophy of the company since its 
inception, namely, to provide its customers with cutting-edge technologies before anyone 
else. What's more, since the beginning, we are committed to developing our products in 
compliance with the latest “Green” rules, with a very Hight ROI in terms of CO² reduction 
for equipped vehicles. Ultimately, we want to boost these strong features and we are 
pleased to finally announce that: 
 
LDL Technology SAS will become LID Technologies SAS. 
 

 
The name LID Technologies is also a nod to our roots with a bit of modernity, while in 
tune with our times: “Low Impact Development" becomes our theme. The addition of 
"Technologies" in plural form demonstrates once again our desire of innovation in 
several areas. The legal form SAS completes our new name. 
 
Who is LID Technologies  
We see ourselves as a first-class automotive supplier, specialized in the 
development, industrialization and commercialization of smart and wireless 
embedded electronic systems for automotive markets for standard and safety-
related components. 

 
LID Technologies offers sophisticated and high-quality, all-inclusive technical systems 
within automotive sectors. These are functionally safe, and customized for our partners 
and their objectives.   
 
 
What changes for you?  
There is still a lot to do. In the coming weeks, LID technologies will become successively 
more visible and we will leave the LDL name behind. From January 1st, we will be able to 
welcome you to our new home page: www.lid.tech. 
 
Please also note our new email addresses, effective on 1st of January 2023:  
First letter of first name followed by full surname@lid.tech 
 
Example: Benoit Martin        bmartin@lid.tech 



 
Apart from our company name, our new email addresses and our new home page, 
nothing changes for you in term of contracts, PO’s, interlocutors, etc... We are pleased to 
continue to be there for you and we look forward to working together on future 
productive projects. 
 
If you have any questions about our company’s change or our service, please feel free to 
call us at the usual telephone number.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Philippe LEFAURE 
CEO  
 
 

 
   
   
    


